Freedom of Information Act 2000 – children taken into care
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked for:

The number of children that have been taken into local authority care (looked after children) during 2014 to 2016 to date, where over-feeding/high BMI/ obesity (or similar) was cited as a factor in the decision to remove the child. If possible, please provide details of the sex of the child, age or broad age group, and weight of the child at the point of being taken in to care.

Please also provide the number of children that have been placed on the child protection register during 2014 to 2016 to date where over-feeding/high BMI/ obesity (or similar) was cited as a factor in the decision to place the child on the register. If possible, please provide details of the sex of the child, age or broad age group, and weight of the child at the point of being taken in to care.

Answer: 
We do not record this information. Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

